
July 12, 1979 

 The Mt. Joy Township Supervisors held their regular monthly meeting on Thursday 

July 12, 1979 at 7:30 p.m. at the township municipal building on Hoffman Home Road. All 

members were present.   

 The minutes were approved by motion of Wilbur Danner, 2
nd

 by Glenn Snyder, 

carried.   

 The Treasurer’s report was approved by motion of Danner, 2
nd

 by Snyder, carried.   

 The John Randall plans were approved by motion of Snyder, 2
nd

 by Danner, carried.   

 Secretary was authorized to send $300.00 to the Adams County Public Library.  

This has been Mt. Joy Township’s annual contribution to our public library.   

 Secretary was also authorized to send $300.00 each to Littlestown Alpha Fire Co. 

and Barlow Fire Co.; and $200.00 each to Bonneauville Fire Co. and Gettysburg Fire Co. 

as our annual contribution.   

 Danner made a motion to send $300.00 to Cumberland Township for Barlow’s 

Fireman’s compensation; 2
nd

 by Snyder, carried.   

 Mr. Hockley couldn’t be at the meeting, he will meet with the Supervisors and the 

secretary later.  Secretary is to inform him as to the time of meeting (Monday 23) if it is 

suitable with him.   

 Letter was read from Pyle and Phillips regarding Lake Heritage lots.  This was in 

regards to sand mounds and sewage problems in the Lake Heritage area.  Sam Teeter says 

send the people to attorney and sewage enforcement officer.   

 Meeting adjourned at 8:27 p.m. by motion of Danner, 2
nd

 by Willis Waybright, 

carried.  

 Next meeting will be held on Friday August 10, 1979 at 7:30 p.m. at the township 

municipal building.   

 Submitted by Barbara J. Snyder, secretary.   


